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   Bulletin #199A         
               April 30, 2021 

 

To:           CHFA Lenders   

From:       CHFA  Homebuyer Education Counseling Department  

Subject:  Update to Bulletin #199 – Online Homebuyer Education Program 

 

 

 

On April 22, 2021, Bulletin #199 was issued to make Lenders aware of CHFA’s new online 

Homebuyer Education Program, “Finally Home!®.”  

 

Finally Home!® was originally scheduled to begin on May 1, 2021.  Please be advised that 

this transition from eHome America to Finally Home!® will begin at a later date in the 

month of May. The specific date is yet to be determined.  

 

Until a new start date is announced, please continue the regular process of obtaining a coupon 

code.  
 

Any questions regarding this Bulletin should be directed to counseling@chfa.org. 
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